
Medicine Use Review and Prescription Intervention Service 
2.  A fee of £28 per MUR service consultation is payable with effect from 1 October 2011 to all 

pharmacy contractors meeting the requirements for this service. These are set out in 
directions 4 and 5 of the principal Directions. 

3.  Payment will be made up to a maximum of 100 MURs per pharmacy for the period 
commencing on 1 April 2020 and ending on 31 March 2021.  Between 1 April 2020 to 31 
December 2020, 70% of any MURs undertaken must be within the constraints of the target 
groups of patients taking high-risk medicines and discharge MURs (paragraphs 1 and 2 of 
Schedule 1 to the principal Directions).  From 1 January 2021 to 31 March 2021, 70% of any 
MURs undertaken must be constrained to the target group of patients taking high-risk 
medicines (paragraph 1 of Schedule 1 to the principal Directions.  

4.  Contractors will be paid monthly via the Pricing Authority.  The claim for activity for each 
month must be made by submitting the appropriate form to the Pricing Authority no later 
than the 5th of the following month. 

 


